Dear Incoming Reed Families,

Welcome and thank you very much for registering your incoming kindergarten student. Kindergarten is an exciting time and there is no better place to be a kindergartner than at Reed School. We are very much looking forward to meeting all our new families and friends this fall.

✓ Mark Your Calendar: Kindergarten Sneak Peek in May

Each May, incoming kindergarten students, parents, and caregivers are invited to a Sneak Peek. Together you and your child will spend time in an actual kindergarten classroom. Incoming students will have the opportunity to listen to a story, tour and explore a classroom, and meet new friends. Look forward to an email with time and date.

If you are too excited to wait until May, take a **virtual tour** now. Go to our Reed School website and click on the Registration link.



Early registration is important so that we can ensure sufficient staffing at each grade level. If you know neighbors or friends who haven't had the chance to register, please ask them to call our front office to schedule an appointment. Isabelle Moattar can be reached at 415 435-7840.

Until then, enjoy these final months of preschool or at-home time. Play, laugh, dance, tumble, sing, and explore. This is the best way to prepare for a great kindergarten experience.

Welcome to Reed!
Warmly,
Mary Niesyn & the Entire Reed Team